
Message to Families: Possible Exposure  
 

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

The School District of Argyle considers the health and well-being of our students and staff to be of the utmost 

importance. It is with that in mind that this letter is being sent home for your information.  

Today, Monday, September 14, 2020 we were alerted to the possibility that a student/staff member may have 

been exposed to (COVID 19). We are working closely with the Lafayette County Department of Health as we 

monitor this situation.  This has not been confirmed and will not be confirmed for the next few days until 

medical authorities can make a determination. The student/staff member is under quarantine and will not return 

until the quarantine period is complete (14 days) or medical authorities have determined it is safe for that person 

to return.  We will advise you of any additional precautions that you may need to take.  For now, please observe 

your child/children over the next few days for any of the common symptoms of the Coronavirus, including:  

 Fever        

 Cough  

 Headaches  

 Body aches  

 Loss of Taste or smell 

 Shortness of breath  

 Lung infection  

 Runny nose 

 Sore throat 

 Nausea, lethargy 

 Diarrhea 

 

If you have any questions or concerns with your child(ren), please contact your health care provider for 

additional information. 

 

Please note that we have instructional models in place to deal with any situation.  As a reminder, if we need to 

change from face-to-face instruction to one of the other models in the Return to School Plan we will notify you 

as soon as possible.  Please review the models on our website at www. https://www.argyle.k12.wi.us  If there is 

a need to change, we will communicate through School Messenger, text message and Facebook.  

We will continue to provide you with updates as we know more. If you have questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mike Beranek 

District Administrator 

Argyle School District 

 

 

 

https://www.argyle.k12.wi.us/

